
Sunday, August 6, 2017 

TODAY’S SCRIPTURE: John 17:20-26 pg. 1680 

TODAY’S MESSAGE: “May They Be One” 

_______________________________________________ 

Notes: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss a message? Want to hear the message again? Go to  

Sibleyfrc.org and click on “sermon” to watch the video. 

Pray for God’s People 
If you have a pastoral need, please call Pastor Luke Schouten, 920-889-
3911, any consistory elder or the church office (754-2783) Remember, 
we cannot print your name unless you have granted FRC permission to 
do so. If you have a prayer request you would like included, please con-
tact the office.  
• Pray for those in assisted living: Jack Hurd, and Geneva Wissink. 
• Pray for our nursing home residents: Larry Buysman, Minnie De 

Jong, Tracy Den Beste, Dutch Kruger, Harold Schram and Marian Zev-
enbergen. 

• Pray for our Missionaries: Dr. Bernadeth Kelly and Adrian Bobb, Jeff 
and Chelsea Lampen, Sayuri Kist-Okazaki, Brian and Donna Renes, J.J. 
and Tim Ten Cley, Rowland and Jane Van Es. 

• Deb Hulstein had hip replacement surgery in Sioux Falls on Thursday, 
August 3. Please pray for continued healing unto her body 

• Even though I have not been member of FRC for sometime, I feel I 
have lot of friends there. Many of you know that my leukemia came 
back in Feb of this year. In March I was at Cancer Centers of America 
for 4 weeks having a round of chemo. CTCA was okay but we found it 
to be too far from home so we transferred all my paper work to 
Mayo. Right now we are here at Mayo. I have started a 5 day round 
of chemo and on Thursday I will receive a donor's stem cells. Much 
of my time here will be as an out patient. The average stay in Roches-
ter is about 100 days. We are staying in a very nice transplant house 
with about 40 other couples. My address is Carol Van Stelton 
Gift of life Transplant House, 705 Second St SW, Rochester, MN 
55902, vanstelton51249@yahoo.com. Please keep me , my family, 
the doctors, nurses and every one else involved in this journey in your 
prayers.  I'll try to keep you informed as ho things are progressing. 
Thank you! ~Carol Van Stelton 


